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 Mr. Stuart Taylor 
713 Montauk Court 
Leesburg, Virginia 

 20176 
 

Ms. Catherine Stuart 
Southern Parallel Sports Campus 
Canterbury 
South Island 
New Zealand 

          21 March 2023 

Dear Ms. Catherine Stuart, 
 
Allied Forces Foundation (AFF), Inc is a United States of America foundation that 

works to raise awareness and funding for wounded service personnel, veterans, 

and their families, particularly those affected by the current conflicts of Iraq, 

Afghanistan, and the War on Terror. 

A primary focus of AFF is to reinvigorate the spirit of comradeship and teamwork 

that so many wounded, ill, and injured (WII) serving and veterans miss when forced 

to return to a desk job or civilian life. This is achieved through enabling participation 

in different challenges, both in the US, UK, and allied nations which engage the 

warriors to participant and find new relationships and shared routes to recovery.  

The AFF currently have the following countries participate in our challenges; 

Australia, Bulgaria, Canada, Denmark, Estonia, France, Germany, Georgia, Italy, 

Lithuania, New Zealand, Poland, Spain, Ukraine, United Kingdom, and United 

State of America. 

The AFF has been working with Catherine Stuart and the Southern Parallel Sports 

Campus Project “SPSC” for the past 3 years to look at ways to bring wounded 

warriors team to take part in the amazing future facility. AFF has offered advice 

and guidance for the project and has formed an alliance with SPSC to support and 

encourage active duty, veterans, families, and caregiver to attend and take part in 

the fully inclusive and structured programs SPSC will offer with challenge-based 

events around the island and local community. 
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The International interest and commitment to the project is not only exciting but will 

bring a significant increased amount of economic activity directly into the Mid 

Canterbury region to ancillary support businesses and further afield as participants 

will no doubt be taking the opportunity to visit other parts of NZ post their course 

completion.  

This is a great project and vital to ensuring the future of the many who will attend 

the programs and AFF will remain supportive and actively involved throughout the 

progression of the program build and eventually the challenges at the facility. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Stuart Taylor 

CEO and President 

Allied Forces Foundation 

 


